
Now more than ever, it’s important to stop the spread of the flu. The flu shot is 

your best defense against the flu virus — and a safe, effective way to protect the 

people around you.

Kaiser Permanente’s primary focus is the well-being and safety of our staff and 

you. We will be implementing COVID-19 process changes to help ensure a safe 

environment and experience.

Everyone must observe strict physical distancing 

protocols. Arrive at your appointment time and observe 

floor markers. 

Employees and clinic staff must arrive wearing a face 

covering and keep it on for the duration of the event.

Check in for your appointment and fill out the consent 

form. A sanitized pen will be provided.

Nurses will sanitize their hands and stations between 

each participant.

High touch areas will be frequently disinfected.

The nurse will sanitize the station then call your name 

to administer your vaccine.

For more information on where else to get vaccinated, 

please visit kp.org/flu

What to Expect at your Worksite Flu Clinic

http://www.kp.org/flu

